

Enriching Lives: Unlocking Potential High Expectations. Integrity. Nurturing. Always Learning. Working Together. Taking Responsibility – No Excuses



Dear Parents / Carers,

I hope you are well, staying safe and beginning to settle into new routines. School has remained open this week with a skeleton staff, working on a rota basis to support the children of key workers.

Over the last few days, teachers have been scouring the internet and social media to bring together the best online learning sites and educational videos. We have collated them all on our website. Please find the links below:

Educational Videos - https://moorgreenprimary.org.uk/educational-videos/

Links for Learning - https://moorgreenprimary.org.uk/links-for-learning/

We want to make sure we keep in touch over the coming weeks and will be doing via a number of methods.

- The newsletter will continue to be published and will contain stories and photographs of what you have been up to at home. Look out for Mrs Fage's email with details of how to get involved.
- Teachers will be calling every child in their class in person over the coming days and will do so every two weeks moving forward.
- Our twitter feed will be updated regularly. Please follow us via @moor_green (double underscore).
- We are setting up our own YouTube channel which will have some great content. We will let you know when this is live.

I would like to thank you for all the messages of support and appreciation you have sent us. Every message is shared with the team and gives everyone at Moor Green a lift.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. T. Twort

Headteacher



Enriching Lives: Unlocking Potential High Expectations. Integrity. Nurturing. Always Learning. Working Together. Taking Responsibility – No Excuses



Dear Parents, Carers & Children

To maintain the wonderful sense of community that we share as a school, we would like to continue to circulate our Weekly Newsletter. To make this possible, we would like **you** to contribute the content by sharing your home learning experiences!

This could be anything from photos of you participating in PE with Jo Wickes, completing Forest School activities in your garden or completing activities from your Home Learning pack. You could write a short book review, share a poem or short story you have written or send us photos of arts & crafts that you've created!

If you would like to get involved, email your content, accompanied by lots of photographs, to the following address:

moorgreenschool@gmail.com

Please note, we may not be able to use all of the content that we receive, but we will try to include as much as possible!

Hopefully this Weekly Newsletter will allow us to stay connected as a community! The newsletter will also include a weekly update on our lovely animals and messages from teachers.

We look forward to hearing from you!

Any questions, please email moorgreenschool@gmail.com

Kind regards

Helen Fage Librarian